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Twizza supports netballers at grassroots level

Local carbonated beverage company, Twizza, has announced that it is sponsoring the Netball Club Championship that is
set to begin this month. The tournament, known as Twizza Netball Club Championship for sponsorship reasons, will see
players take each other on at district, provincial and national levels and will culminate in September 2021.

"The tournament is the start of something great for netball in South Africa - at a grassroots level, it's a game-changer for all

players, coaches, umpires and administrators as it gives them the opportunity to grow and play, " said Twizza Group's
marketing manager, Lance Coertzen.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com


https://www.bizcommunity.com/

	Twizza supports netballers at grassroots level

